
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Knitting	a	Teddy	Bears’	Picnic	

Stuck	at	home	and	need	something	to	keep	you	busy	during	these	weeks	of	
isolation?		Why	not	join	in	and	help	us	to	create	a	big	Teddy	Bears’	Picnic!	You	
can	knit,	crochet	or	sew	bears	in	any	way,	shape,	form	or	colour	you	like;	or	
make	some	food	for	them	to	eat;	or	a	blanket	to	sit	on	–	no	limits	to	your	
imagination!	Think	of	a	sunny	summer’s	day	when	we	will	hopefully	all	be	
outside	again	celebrating	better	times,	and	let	your	imagination	take	over.	

We	are	hoping	to	display	our	creations	later	this	year,	and	then	sell	the	items	
to	raise	money	for	Royal	Voluntary	Service.	

So	get	started	now	and	let	me	know	what	you	are	making;	once	we	are	able	to	
we	will	either	pick	your	creations	up	or	you	can	post	them	to	our	office	in	

Dorchester.	

Any	questions	please	contact	Maria	Jacobson,	Service	Manager	Dorset	Home	
Library	Service,	tel.	07786	635154	or	e-mail	

maria.jacobson@royalvoluntaryservice.org.uk.		


